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SOUTM DAKOTA Ptmuc 
UTILITIES COMMl:,;JlO,\I 

We are writing in regards to the Crocker Wind Farms. We have seen the application they have turned in 

to you. We have questions regarding section 12.2.9 It states the Crocker Wind Farm has sent out 

project notifications letters to the townships. It also states they have placed follow-up calls to the 

townships regarding questions/concerns and offered to attend a township meeting. To date our 

township, Woodland has not received a letter of any kind or a phone call. We have visited with other 

township supervisors and to date no one has heard a thing from Crocker Wind Farms. We would like a 

list of names and dates of whom they have contacted. This is a concern of ours since they are not 

complying with what they have put in writing and submitted to you. It is our understanding that this 

application cannot be passed if they are presenting false sections of the application and to date they are 

presenting false facts to you. 

Thank you for your time. 

Woodland Township Supervisors 

Darr Nordhus . ~ 
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